[image: E:\Notice & Letter File\logo\Law letter head.jpg]
           NOTICE
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Date - 11/07/2018

College    will     remain     closed    on 14th  July, 2018, Saturday on account of  RATHA YATRA and re – open on 16th  July, 2018, Monday.


              Dr. Nabamita Paul Ray                                                         
              Lecturer-in-Charge
              South Calcutta Law College
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(AFFILIATED TO UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA)

6/1, SWINHOE STREET, KOLKATA-700019
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